
 
 

Report of AHCSSA, AUS Council February 7th, 2018 
 
 
General Updates: 
 

• We are in the process of finalizing our decision for a new VP Academic and External.  
 

Upcoming Initiatives: 
 

• We intend to host a breakfast social event within the coming weeks. 
• In collaboration with the Fridge Door Gallery as well as the Department itself, we will be 

holding a speaker series event to preface the Fridge Door Gallery vernissage.  
• We will be attempting to initiate some sort of constitutional reform to make position 

delineations more clear.  
• We will launch our call-out for executives for 2018-2019 the week before reading week.   
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Sarah MacRae-Korobkov 
AHCSSA, President  
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